
EUROA WORKING GROUP  
CHAIR’S UPDATE  
FEBRUARY 2021 

ARTC is committed to keeping the community of The purpose of the meeting was to: The next meeting to be scheduled in February  
Euroa and surrounds up to date and informed on  pending restrictions will be an opportunity to  � review the Working Group process
the Inland Rail Project in Victoria. review the first draft of the Urban Design  

� provide an update on the consultation  
Framework presented by AECOM. In a new initiative, below is a summary of the Euroa held to date and feedback received

Working Group’s meeting on Tuesday 2 February. The Urban Design Framework for Euroa aims to  � outline the project timeline in Euroa
capture the key values and attributes that need to This summary is shared in advance of the formal  � outline the project interfaces and the various 
be incorporated into a design solution for Anderson and endorsed meeting minutes being published  external agency roles and responsibilities.
Street bridge and Euroa rail precinct works. on the Inland Rail website. The following actions were noted at the meeting:
We invite all interested members of the Euroa I independently chaired the meeting, which was  � ARTC to invite a representative from Euroa community to register their interest in attending a attended by 11 of the 12 local community  Chamber of Commerce to attend the next  community consultation session in March to have representatives who have been appointed as  working group session
your say on what’s important.members of the Working Group. This includes  � The Chair to review feedback on the Working 

two nominated Strathbogie Shire Councillors  To learn more about Inland Rail in Euroa, the Euroa Group Terms of Reference and Code of Conduct 
– Cr Sally Hayes-Burke and Cr Kristy Hourigan. Working Group and to read the minutes of meetings and recirculate draft TOR and Code of Conduct

held to date visit: inlandrail.artc.com.au/ewgIn addition, members of the ARTC team and  � ARTC to publish summary of key discussion 
Department of Transport (DOT) attended to  points following each meeting Independent Chair 
respond to key questions previously posed by  Euroa Working Group � ARTC to better communicate the viability  
Working Group members. Michelle Crokerconsiderations for each solution that lead  

to an overpass and precinct upgrade as  
preferred solution. 

The Australian Government is delivering Inland Rail through the Australian Rail Track Corporation (ARTC), in partnership with the private sector.

Got feedback or want to know more? Pre-register to attend one of our community consultation sessions or online forums in March 2021.   
Email     victoriaprojects@artc.com.au; call      1800 732 761 or visit      inlandrail.com.au/t2a for more information.
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